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December 29, 2011 
 
Herb Wesson, President 
Los Angeles City Council and Members  
Councilman Bill Rosendahl, CD11 
BongHwan Kim, General Manager, Department of Neighborhood Empowerment 
Daniel Gatica, President, Board of Neighborhood Commissioners and Members 
 
Dear Council President Wesson, Councilman Rosendahl, General Manager Kim, President Gatica: 
 
On December 20, 201l, the Venice Neighborhood Council endorsing  the following motions relating 
to the Neighborhood Council Reform Motions proposed by Councilman Krekorian: 
 
MOTION: The Venice Neighborhood Council shall send a letter to the City 
Council, BONC, and DONE endorsing the DONE report on Regional Grievance 
Procedures. 
 
MOTION: The Venice Neighborhood Council shall send a letter to the City 
Council, BONC, and DONE endorsing concepts contained in the DONE report on 
Training. 
 
The board looks forward to moving forward on these efforts at growing the neighborhood Council 
system for the betterment of all Angelenos. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Linda Lucks 
President 
 
Cc:   Board, Venice Neighborhood Council 
        Board of Neighborhood Commissioners 
        Westside Regional Alliance of Councils 
 

 


